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Although we had planned to produce four publications from this research project, the data 
we have analyzed has provision for 5 to 6 papers.  Our first paper was published in 2023 
and can be accessed on the following link COVID-19 and Migrant Coping Strategies: A 
Person in Environment Perspective on Experiences of Malawian Migrants Living in South 
Africa 
 
The second one is under review in the Journal of Ethics and Migration Studies under 
Submission ID: 235186785). The title of the paper is ‘COVID-19 and immigrant status: A 
qualitative study of Malawian immigrants living in South Africa’. The third paper is 
undergoing final edits and will be submitted for review. It   focuses on demographic 
characteristics of Malawian migrants in South Africa. Data analysis for the fourth paper was 
completed in November when Dr. Majee was still here in South Africa. Drafting of the paper 
will commence early Spring 2024. It focuses on experiences of Malawian migrants that 
returned to Malawi during Covid-19 based on qualitative interviews. The fifth paper is at 
draft stage, all the data analysis is available (it focuses on the economic situation of 
Malawian migrants in South Africa during COVID-19. The sixth paper (if data permits) will 
focus on the socio-demographic information of Malawian migrants who returned to Malawi 
during COVID-19 and some have returned back to South Africa.   
 
A supplementary paper was produced in collaboration with one of the key stakeholders that 
participated in our study and was at the center of repatriation of Malawian migrants. The 
paper focused on documenting the repatriation process of Malawian migrants from South 
Africa to Malawi. The paper was sent for publication a couple of months ago but it was not 
reviewed. We are now planning to send it to another journal.  
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So far, we have not had any opportunity to present any of the research findings at 
international conferences. However, we sent an abstract to a national conference – The 
Public Health Association of South Africa – PHASA. Unfortunately, the paper was not 
accepted for presentation. However, I submitted another abstract for an organised skills 
building session in collaboration with other colleagues working in the field of migration and 
health. The topic was ‘




